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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council 
Mick Michel, City Administrator 

 John Wandsnider, P.E., Public Works Director 
 

FROM: Mike Shimkus, P.E. 

DATE: July 12, 2023 

RE: Bridge Deck Overlay – 1st Avenue over Bear 
Creek Improvements – Bid Results  

 
 
The City of Dyersville received bids for the Bridge Deck Overlay – 1st Avenue over Bear Creek 
project on July 11, 2023.  The construction cost opinion was $465,000.00. The low bid was from 
Taylor Construction in the amount of $555,992.48.   
 
The City received 5 bids for the project ranging up to $613,235.30.  The fact that the bids had a 
relatively small variance indicates that the bidders all had a similar understanding of the project 
scope. Our conclusion is the project scope provided a competitive bidding atmosphere with 
adequate competition. 
 
WHKS will work with the City and Contractor to identify possible minor modifications to reduce 
overall project costs. 
 
Conclusion 

WHKS recommends award of the project to the low bidder (Taylor Construction). 


